
Kempshott Infant School 
 

Our ref: AB/ah/01002           
2nd January 2024 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 2 – Winchester Science Centre Visit 
 
We have arranged a visit to the Winchester Science Centre for Year 2 children.  The visit is on 
Wednesday 31st January 2024. 
 
The children will leave school at approximately 9.00a.m. and return by 3.15p.m. 
 

1. In order to cover the cost of this visit, we would ask for a contribution of £20.50 per 
child. (This price includes £8.80 coach travel and £11.70 entrance / workshop fee). To 
give permission for your child to attend and to make your payment please use the 
Teachers2Parents App or log in to SchoolMoney.  
 

No child will be excluded from the visit because of the parents’ inability to meet the 
full cost.  Contributions, although voluntary, are necessary for this visit to proceed.  If 
you would like to discuss individual circumstances with regards to making a voluntary 
contribution please contact Mrs Potter.  

 
2. Please also complete the Google form: https://forms.gle/RhD8tKKSbNSHARrZ7 to pre-

order your child’s picnic lunch.  If your child wishes to bring their own packed lunch 
please choose this as their preferred option. There will be no charge to you for their 
picnic orders. 

If your child is unable to attend due to illness please refer to our Charging and Remission 
policy on our school website.  

Yours sincerely 

 

A.Birkett 

 

Mrs A Birkett 
Year 2 Team Leader 

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney%E2%80%8B&source=website&version=20190314
https://forms.gle/RhD8tKKSbNSHARrZ7

